

Queensland Art Teachers' Association Website http://www.qata.qld.edu.au

QATA Meeting Minutes

WEDNESDAY 3rd December 4:30pm—5:30pm 5:30pm-6:00pm AGM

Cannon Hill Anglican College

PRESENT: Joanne Hine **Colleen Boyle** Jo Faber **Chrissy Dwyer Adam Jefford Angela Brown** Jessica Wall

Agenda Item

- Welcome
- ACARA The Arts Implementation—Sharing challenges/solutions
- Future of QATA:
 - Where have we come? \Rightarrow
 - Where to from here? \Rightarrow
 - Meeting format for 2015
 - Ideas? \Rightarrow

1. QATA MEETING 4:30—5:30pm

APOLOGIES: Burnadette Moy

Katy Ward

dan

Theresa Jor-

2. QATA AGM 5:30pm—6:00pm (or earlier if we finish the meeting earlier)

- Voting for committee positions:
 - President
 - Vice President
 - Secretary
 - Treasurer
- Voting for other positions:
 - **QATA PD Coordinator**
- Financial Report
- 2015 Proposed Meeting Dates

Action/Mins

Share session talking about how schools are implementing ACARA: 1. 2 lessons per semester for 7-9. 3

- lessons per year for 10. 2.7 and 8 year levels do 3 lessons
- a cycle for a term. 9 and 10 units are semesterised units.
- 3. Dropping 8 program back to 7s
- 4. Using 2015 as an experiment year, for implementation in 2016. 5. Looking at syllabus for art, it, geography etc and offer subjects that merge these concepts.

All positions are declared vacant. Nominations for President -Jo-anne Hine. Seconded by Jess wall. All in Favour.

Nominations for Vice President -Katy Ward. Seconded by Angela Brown. All in Favour.

Nominations for Secretary - remains vacant.

Nominations for Treasurer— Angela Brown. Seconded by Adam Jefford. All in Favour. Voting for other positions: PD Coordinator - Chrissy Dwyer.

Seconded by Angela Brown. All in Favour.

Financial report accepted. Jess moved, Adam seconded. All in favour.

Joanne Hine, Katy Ward and Angela Brown are to have financial control. Remove Adam Jefford and Jess Wall as they are no longer in the executive.

Dates for 2015 to be confirmed by executive and advertised early 2015 once hosts have confirmed.

Thank you to the Cannon Hill Anglican College for hosting us!

2015 meeting dates will be finalised by the end of the year. So stay tuned!